
BOARD POLICY    Sole Contact with Staff - License Applicant 
Licensing 
 
POLICY: It is the policy of the Maine State Board of Nursing that during the application 
process, the license applicant shall be the sole contact with Board staff to facilitate the integrity 
of the verification process and sole source verification.  An exception would be if a third-party 
signed authorization is received by Board staff.  
 
EFFECTIVE DATE:  March 29, 2018 


